
300 Station Ave
Haddon Heights, NJ 08035856-547-3579

Weekly Budget: $8,840
Offerings Last Week: $4,881

Stewardship Report as of 5/25/22:
YTD Budget: $415,489
YTD Actual: $358,700

Business Meeting Agenda - Members, our annual business meeting is next

Sunday, June 5th at 6:00pm. Copies of the agenda items for the meeting are

available in the foyer.
Alabama Youth Choir -  Join us this Wednesday, June 1st for a special

performance by a youth choir from Meadow Brook Baptist Church in

Alabama! Meet us in Room 209 at 7:00pm. Dessert will be served afterward.
Funeral Service for Elaine Buck - The funeral service for Elaine Buck will be

at DuBois Funeral Home this Thursday, June 2nd. Visitation will be at 10:00am,

with the service starting at 11:30am. Please keep the family in your prayers.
Ice Cream Social - Summer is almost here, and so is our ice cream social!

Plan to join us on Friday, June 17th for ice cream and games on the front

lawn... and bring a friend! Please sign up at the table in the foyer. If you have

any lawn games we can borrow for the event, please let us know.
Paper Towel Rolls - Carol Sobolewski is looking for paper towel or wrapping

paper rolls to use for crafts during this summer's VBS. If you have some you

can save for her, she would greatly appreciate it! Please place them in the box

outside the church office.
Teen Volunteers - If you are a church member who will be serving in VBS this

summer and have a grandchild, niece, or nephew who would also like to

serve, please talk to Mandy Carter or Sally Kolody.
4th of July Parade - If you would like to help with the float or walk in the 4th

of July parade, please contact Monika Simpkins at 856-669-1340 or 

bucherteacherforlife@gmail.com.

Announcements:

Contact us at: Address:
info@hhbcnj.org

Office Closed
Alabama Youth Choir (Rm. 209) 

May 30
June 1

--
7:00pm

This Week:

Annual Business Meeting
Granny Club
Church Work Day
Sandy Heim - Ministry Presentation
Community Ice Cream Social

June 5
June 7
June 11
June 12
June 17

6:00pm
11am-1pm
9am-1pm
6:00pm

7:00-8:30pm

Coming Up:

R E M E M B E R  &  H O N O R



Prelude

Welcome, Announcements, & Prayer

Scripture Reading

Song

Song

Prayer

Offering/Offertory

Song

Sermon

Closing Prayer

Linda Wright

Harvey Hagen

II Timothy 2:1-13

"Holy, Holy, Holy! Lord God Almighty"

"This Is My Father’s World"

Pastor Erik

Linda Wright

"Wonderful Merciful Savior"

Parable of the Marriage Feast

Matthew 22:1-14

Special bulletins for children are available in 
the foyer! Let us know if you would like one.

Song Leader:  Chuck Stigelman
Vocals:  Brenda Lenox
Piano:  Linda Wright
Trumpet:  Tim Kolody
French Horn:  Becky Oehlers
Tuba:  John Oehlers

Dear Church Family,

Good morning! Another week has gone by, and a new one is upon

us! Aren’t you glad for God’s grace in the midst of our lives? I pray

today that you will experience the Lord’s grace afresh. He is good

and wants us to know Him even deeper. As we worship Him this

morning, let’s make sure we yield to His Word and His Way in our

lives. Thank you for being here this morning, and may the Lord 
bless and refresh you.

Summer is almost upon us. Amen! Please make sure you check out

the bulletin announcements and church schedule. This Wednesday

night, a youth choir from Meadow Brook Baptist Church in Alabama

will be sharing with us. They are on a choir tour and led by Pastor

David Vaughan. We will have a dessert fellowship afterward, so

come on out and enjoy the time!

On another note, with summer comes VBS. The first week of August,

we will be having our VBS. If you are willing to help, please check

with Sally Kolody and let her know. All hands on deck, as the saying

goes. I have really appreciated the VBS ministry at Heights and am

praying this year will be an amazing time of connecting with kids

and their families. People need the Lord!

Also, our Guatemala trip is coming up. If you are interested in

financially supporting our team, please let us know. Also, be in

prayer! God is working in many ways, and walking with Him day 
by day is essential. I can’t wait to see how the Lord uses our trip 
to strengthen and encourage us as a church family.

The Lord bless you and your family. Thanks for your continued

prayers and service. I hope you have a wonderful day in Christ!

In His Grace,

Pastor Erik

Today's Service
May 29, 2022

No Bible Study tonight


